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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

S3 Parents’ Evening and Senior Phase Course Choice 

 

In December 2020, I sent information on starting the process of course choice for session 2021-22. The first 

step in this process is to complete a straw poll exercise where pupils are asked to provide information on the 

courses they are interested in studying next year. As we are now in a period of Home Learning for January, 

please could the straw poll be completed by accessing the following online form: 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKW9cYHPqDkNEggBz3IXy

JJ9UM1lGVEJUUlRMTkgwMVJTMVYwNVdJNU1aVC4u 

 

 
 

This information and link will be shared with pupils via their Year Group Teams. The deadline for completing 

this poll is Friday 29th January 2021. We will use this information to make well informed decisions when 

creating the final option choice form for pupils to select course choices. Please refer to the senior course 

option choice booklet for detailed descriptions of all courses potentially available to study at Breadalbane 

Academy (https://www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk/secondary/course-choice/).  

Parent Contact Evening 

 

The parent contact evening scheduled for Tuesday 2nd February will be postponed. We aim to reschedule this 

event during Term 3 and will inform parents/carers when a date is confirmed.  This will also result in changes 

to the course choice timeline dates shared in my previous communication. 
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If you would like any further information at this time, please contact school by emailing 

breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Lorna Libreri 

Acting Depute Head Teacher 
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